
HB 1207 -- REMOVAL OF PRIOR AUTHORIZATION REQUIREMENTS FOR PATIENTS

SPONSOR: Bush

This bill prohibits health carriers from requiring prior
authorization of inpatient psychiatric services, defined as
hospital services to an inpatient of a mental health facility for
the treatment of a mental disorder or mental illness.


